Little Falls Township Notice
on
RESIDENTIAL PLOWING

Township & County residents are reminded that it is unlawful to plow snow from driveways onto or across County Roads.  Under MN Statute 160.2715 RIGHT-OF-WAY USE:
(a) Except for the actions of the road authorities, their agents, employees, contractors, and utilities in carrying out their duties imposed by law or contract, and except as herein provided, it shall be unlawful to:
(1) obstruct any highway or deposit snow or ice thereon;
(2) plow or perform any other detrimental operation within the road right-of-way.
Piles of snow left on or near the road can freeze into a solid mass creating a hazardous situation for vehicles and snowplows.  Piles of snow increase the chance of drifting snow onto the roadway.  Accidents and damages caused by snow piles placed in the roadway may result in liability to the property owner.
